
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         July 31, 2017 

 

          W A T E R  A D V I S O R Y 
  
 

This is to inform all our water concessionaires in Dagami, Tabon-tabon, 

parts of Tanauan, & Tolosa, Leyte. That the LOW to NO water supply 

experienced yesterday July 30, 2017 until today July 31, 2017 is due to the 

busted ten inches in diameter transmission pipeline (10”Ø T/L)  located at the back 

of Dagami North Central School, Brgy. Dist I, Dagami, Leyte. 

Emergency repair of the damaged pipeline will be conducted today July 31, 

2017, thereafter water supply will be restored immediately. 

Please bear with us in this temporary inconvenience.  

Thank you for disseminating this information. 

       

PASTOR A. HOMERES 

       General Manager 
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